GeneEd User Survey

The GeneEd website is scheduled to be retired on March 31, 2019. Selected content from GeneEd
will be transferred to Genetics Home Reference, another online information resource from the
National Library of Medicine. We welcome feedback from our regular users as we plan this move.

OMB Control Number: 0925-0648
Expiration Date: 05/31/2021
Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 5 minutes per
response, including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering
and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. An
agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of
information unless it displays a current valid OMB control number. Send comments regarding this
burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for
reducing this burden, to NIH, Project Clearance Branch, 6705 Rockledge Drive, MSC 7974, Bethesda,
MD 20892-7974, ATTN: PRA (0925-0648). Do not return the completed form to this address.

1. How often do you visit GeneEd?
Very often
Occasionally
Rarely

This is my first time visiting GeneEd



https://ghr.nlm.nih.gov/

2. In what role are you visiting GeneEd today?
Q Teacher/Educator

Q Student

O Other (please specify)

3. What do you typically use GeneEd for?

4. What do you find most valuable about GeneEd? Which parts will you miss the most when the website is
discontinued?

5. What other online resources do you use to find genetics information?

6. Is there anything else you would like us to know?
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